
Annual Member Meeting 6/23/21
23 June 2021 / 6:00 PM /Stone Shelter, Ascutney Parkway

Attendees:
Erik Schutz, Matt Kantola, Wendi Reuter-Lorenz, Aaron Day, Stan Spencer, Rob Knight, Ben Bardwell,  Isaac

Robison  Absent: Colin Eggleton

Member/guests:Jim Lyall, Steve Collopy, Ryan Gumbart, Sean Pate , Tim Baker, Mike Anderson , Chris

Donnely, Emily Curtis-Murphy, John Costello, Matty Pronovost

AGENDA

Elections: Matt Kantola, Stan Spencer, and Colin Eggleton are at the end of their terms and term limits.

Thank you gentlemen!!!

2year  Nominees:

Mike Anderson, West Windsor

Sean Pate, West Windsor

Steve Collopy, West Windsor

Tim Baker, Ludlow

New Board Members are; Tim Baker, Sean Pate and Mike Anderson
- Next BOD meeting will be the first Wednesday in July at the Welcome Center in WIndsor.

- Achievements this year!
- ATA is a registered non profit

- We have started a youth program

- We have been writing several grants

- Aaron Day has been working with WWindsor on Flow Trail permitting

- We have an Agreement to be the Steward for the Weathersfield Town Forest and construction has

begun.

- VMBA memberships for this year are up.

- Norcross trail is open after ten years of negotiations and hard trail work.

- We are on Pink Bike, and have up to 3000 hits a month on our website.

- We are going to try to restart the historic “Ascutney Day” hike on labor day.

Trail Days(Jim)



Weathersfield TF can host two trail days (TBA), and one day working on a storage shed (July 10th) in

West Windsor.  Invasive species trail day is suggested soon too by Emily.

Casual discussion about hiking trail projects.

Adjourned: 7:06


